Rebel Without A Crew
Right here, we have countless ebook Rebel Without A Crew and collections to check out. We additionally give
variant types and also type of the books to browse. The pleasing book, fiction, history, novel, scientific
research, as capably as various further sorts of books are readily friendly here.
As this Rebel Without A Crew, it ends stirring brute one of the favored book Rebel Without A Crew collections that
we have. This is why you remain in the best website to see the amazing books to have.

Shooting to Kill Christine Vachon 2009-03-17 Complete
with behind-the-scenes diary entries from the set of
Vachon's best-known fillms, Shooting to Kill offers all
the satisfaction of an intimate memoir from the
frontlines of independent filmmakins, from one of its
most successful agent provocateurs -- and survivors.
Hailed by the New York Times as the "godmother to the
politically committed film" and by Interview as a true
"auteur producer," Christine Vachon has made her name
with such bold, controversial, and commercially
successful films as "Poison," "Swoon," Kids," "Safe," "I
Shot Andy Warhol," and "Velvet Goldmine."Over the last
decade, she has become a driving force behind the most
daring and strikingly original independent filmmakersfrom Todd Haynes to Tom Kalin and Mary Harron-and helped
put them on the map. So what do producers do? "What
don't they do?" she responds. In this savagely witty and
straight-shooting guide, Vachon reveals trheguts of the
filmmaking process--rom developing a script, nurturing a
director's vision, getting financed, and drafting talent
to holding hands, stoking egos, stretching every
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resource to the limit and pushing that limit. Along the
way, she offers shrewd practical insights and
troubleshooting tips on handling everything from
hysterical actors and disgruntled teamsters to obtuse
marketing executives. Complete with behind-the-scenes
diary entries from the sets of Vachon's best-known
films, Shooting To Kill offers all the satisfactions of
an intimate memoir from the frontlines of independent
filmmaking, from one of its most successful agent
provocateurs-and survivors.
The Film That Changed My Life Robert K. Elder 2011-01-01
Spanning several generations—from newcomers to Oscar
Award-winning veterans—this volume features a discussion
of the movies that shaped the careers of these
filmmakers and, in turn, cinema history. Here directors,
including Peter Bogdanovich, Kimberly Peirce, Arthur
Hiller, and John Waters, explore the film they saw at an
especially formative moment, how it influenced their own
work—or, in some cases, led them to tell stories through
movies themselves—and the effects it had on their
thoughts about cinema. Revealing stories include how
after watching Rebel Without a Cause, John Woo started
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combing his hair like James Dean and even began talking
like him; Apocalypse Now inspired Danny Boyle to take
risks and make larger-than-life films; and a line in The
Wizard of Oz—"Who could ever have thought a good little
girl like you could destroy all my beautiful
wickedness?"—has become almost a personal mantra or
prayer for John Waters.
Down and Dirty Pictures Peter Biskind 2016-06-16 In the
late 1980s a generation of filmmakers began to flower
outside the Hollywood studio system and in the following
decade, the independent film movement bloomed. Dozens of
lesser-known filmmakers such as Steven Soderbergh and
Quentin Tarantino began walking away with coveted prizes
at Cannes and eventually the Academy Awards. Many of
these directors were discovered at Robert Redford's
Sundance Film Festival and then scooped up by Harvey and
Bob Weinstein, whose company Miramax laid waste to the
competition. In Down and Dirty Pictures, Peter Biskind
tells the incredible story of these filmmakers, the
growth of Sundance into the premier showcase of
independent film, and the meteoric rise of the
controversial Weinstein brothers who left a trail of
carnage in their wake yet created an Oscar factory that
is the envy of the studios.
The Declaration of Independent Filmmaking Mark Polish
2005 An award-winning independent filmmaking team
presents a guide to creating, editing, and promoting
low-budget short and feature films, sharing humorous
tales from their own experiences with a range of
celebrities. Original.
On Film-Making Alexander Mackendrick 2006 A priceless
examination of the filmmaker's craft, from the renowned
director of "Sweet Smell of Success" After more than
twenty years in the film industry as a screenwriter,
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storyboard editor, and director of memorable films such
as "The Ladykillers," Alexander Mackendrick turned his
back on Hollywood and began a new career as the Dean of
one of the country's most demanding and influential film
schools. His absolute devotion to the craft of
filmmaking served as a powerful impetus to students at
the California Institute for the Arts for almost twenty
five years, with a teaching style that included
prodigious notes, neatly crafted storyboards, and
handouts containing excerpts of works by Kierkegaard,
Aristotle, and others. At the core of Mackendrick's
lessons lay a deceptively simple goal: to teach aspiring
filmmakers how to structure and write the stories they
want to tell, while using the devices particular to the
medium of film to tell their stories effectively. In
this impressive volume, edited by Paul Cronin, the
myriad materials that made Mackendrick's reputation as
an instructor are collected for the first time, offering
a chance for professionals as well as students to
discover a methodology of filmmaking that is challenging
yet refreshing in its clarity. Meticulously illustrated
and drawing on examples from such classic films as
"North by Northwest," " Citizen Kane," and "Touch of
Evil, " Mackendrick's elegant lessons are sure to
provide inspiration for a new generation of filmmakers.
Rebel without a Crew Robert Rodriguez 1996-09-01 Famed
independent screenwriter and director Robert Rodriguez
(Sin City, Once Upon a Time in Mexico, Spy Kids,
Machete) discloses all the unique strategies and
original techniques he used to make his remarkable debut
film El Mariachi on a shoestring budget. This is both
one man's remarkable story and an essential guide for
anyone who has a celluloid story to tell and the dreams
and determination to see it through. Part production
Downloaded from bariatriccookery.com on August 8, 2022 by
guest

diary, part how-to manual, Rodriguez unveils how he was
able to make his influential first film on only a $7,000
budget. Also included is the appendix, "The Ten Minute
Film Course,” a tell-all on how to save thousands of
dollars on film school and teach yourself the ropes of
film production, directing, and screenwriting. A perfect
gift for the aspiring filmmaker.
Rebel Without a Crew Robert Rodriguez 199?
Live Fast, Die Young Lawrence Frascella 2005-10-04 When
it was released in 1955, the film Rebel Without a Cause
had a revolutionary impact on moviemaking and youth
culture, virtually giving birth to our concept of the
American teenager. For the first time, Live Fast, Die
Young tells the complete story of the explosive making
of Rebel, a film that has rocked every generation since
its release. Set against a backdrop of the Atomic Age
and an old Hollywood studio system on the verge of
collapse, it vividly evokes the cataclysmic, immensely
influential meeting of four of Hollywood's most
passionate artists. When James Dean, Natalie Wood, Sal
Mineo, and director Nicholas Ray converged, each was at
a crucial point in his or her career. The young actors
were grappling with fame, their burgeoning sexuality,
and increasingly reckless behavior. As Ray engaged his
cast in physical melees and psychosexual seductions of
startling intensity, the on- and off-set relationships
between his ambitious young actors ignited, sending a
shock wave through the film. Through interviews with the
surviving members of the cast and crew and firsthand
access to both personal and studio archives, Lawrence
Frascella and Al Weisel reveal Rebel's true drama -- the
director's affair with sixteen-year-old Wood, his
tempestuous "spiritual marriage" with Dean, and his role
in awakening the latent homosexuality of Mineo, who
rebel-without-a-crew

3/10

would become the first gay teenager to appear on film.
Complete with thirty photographs, including ten neverbefore-seen photos by famed Dean photographer Dennis
Stock, Live Fast, Die Young tells the absorbing inside
story of an unforgettable and absolutely essential
American film -- a story that is, in many ways, as
provocative as the film itself.
The Independent Film Producers Survival Guide: A
Business and Legal Sourcebook Gunnar Erickson 2011-08-01
In this comprehensive guidebook, three experienced
entertainment lawyers tell you everything you need to
know to produce and market an independent film from the
development process to deal making, financing, setting
up the production, hiring directors and actors, securing
location rights, acquiring music, calculating profits,
digital moving making, distribution, and marketing your
movie.
My First Movie Various 2002-10-29 In these vivid and
revealing interviews, a diverse collection of filmmakers
talk in extraordinary detail and with amazing candor
about making their first films. Each chapter focuses on
a director's celebrated debut and tells the inside story
of the film's creation. Along the way, every aspect of
the movie industry is explored-from writing the script
and raising the money to casting the actors and
assembling the crew, from shooting and editing to
selling the movie and screening it. These interviews are
not only memoirs of particular movies; each one is also
an emotional journey in which the director relives the
pain and elation, the comedy and tragedy, of making a
first feature film.
Chainsaws, Slackers, and Spy Kids Alison Macor
2010-02-22 During the 1990s, Austin achieved "overnight"
success and celebrity as a vital place for independent
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filmmaking. Directors Richard Linklater and Robert
Rodriguez proved that locally made films with regional
themes such as Slacker and El Mariachi could capture a
national audience. Their success helped transform
Austin's homegrown film community into a professional
film industry staffed with talented, experienced
filmmakers and equipped with state-of-the art-production
facilities. Today, Austin struggles to balance the
growth and expansion of its film community with an
ongoing commitment to nurture the next generation of
independent filmmakers. Chainsaws, Slackers, and Spy
Kids chronicles the evolution of this struggle by recreating Austin's colorful movie history. Based on
revealing interviews with Richard Linklater, Robert
Rodriguez, Mike Judge, Quentin Tarantino, Matthew
McConaughey, George Lucas, and more than one hundred
other players in the local and national film industries,
Alison Macor explores how Austin has become a proving
ground for contemporary independent cinema. She begins
in the early 1970s with Tobe Hooper's horror classic,
The Texas Chainsaw Massacre, and follows the development
of the Austin film scene through 2001 with the
production and release of Rodriguez's $100-million
blockbuster, Spy Kids. Each chapter explores the behindthe-scenes story of a specific movie, such as
Linklater's Dazed and Confused and Judge's Office Space,
against the backdrop of Austin's ever-expanding film
community.
The Filmmaker's Handbook Steven Ascher 2012-11-27 FIFTH
EDITION, UPDATED FOR 2020. The authoritative guide to
producing, directing, shooting, editing, and
distributing your video or film. Whether you aspire to
be a great filmmaker yourself or are looking for movie
gifts, this comprehensive guide to filmmaking is the
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first step in turning a hobby into a career. Widely
acknowledged as the “bible” of video and film
production, and used in courses around the world, The
Filmmaker’s Handbook is now updated with the latest
advances in HD and digital formats. For students and
teachers, professionals and novices, this indispensable
handbook covers all aspects of movie making. •
Techniques for making dramatic features, documentaries,
corporate, broadcast, and experimental videos and films
• Shooting with DSLRs, video, film, and digital cinema
cameras • In-depth coverage of lenses, lighting, sound
recording, editing, and mixing • Understanding HDR, RAW,
Log, 4K, UHD, and other formats • The business aspects
of funding and producing your project • Getting your
movie shown in theaters, on television, streaming
services, and online
Make Your Own Damn Movie! Lloyd Kaufman 2007-04-01 Lloyd
Kaufman, the writer/producer/director of such cultclassic films as The Toxic Avenger, Class of Nuke 'Em
High, and Tromeo and Juliet, offers a guide to moviemaking unlike any other available anywhere. In 25 years,
Kaufman, along with partner Michael Herz, has built
Troma Studios up from a company struggling to find its
voice in a field crowded with competitors to its
current--and legendary--status as a lone survivor, a
bastion of true cinematic independence, and the world's
greatest collection of camp on film. As entertaining and
funny as it is informative and insightful, Make Your Own
Damn Movie! places Kaufman's radically low-budget,
independent-studio style of filmaking directly in the
reader's hands. Thus we learn how to: develop and write
a knock-out screenplay; raise funding; find locations
and cast actors; hire a crew; obtain equipment, permits,
and music rights (all for little or no money); make
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incredible special effects for $0.79 each; charm,
schmooze, and network while on the film-festival
circuit; and, finally, make a bad actor act so bad it's
actually good. From scriptwriting and directing to
financing and marketing, this book is brimming with
utterly off-the-wall, decidedly maverick, yet
consistently proven advice on how to fully develop one's
idea for an independent film.
Making Movies Sidney Lumet 2010-09-01 Why does a
director choose a particular script? What must they do
in order to keep actors fresh and truthful through take
after take of a single scene? How do you stage a
shootout—involving more than one hundred extras and
three colliding taxis—in the heart of New York’s diamond
district? What does it take to keep the studio honchos
happy? From the first rehearsal to the final screening,
Making Movies is a master’s take, delivered with
clarity, candor, and a wealth of anecdote. For in this
book, Sidney Lumet, one of our most consistently
acclaimed directors, gives us both a professional memoir
and a definitive guide to the art, craft, and business
of the motion picture. Drawing on forty years of
experience on movies that range from Long Day’s Journey
into Night to Network and The Verdict—and with such
stars as Katharine Hepburn, Paul Newman, Marlon Brando,
and Al Pacino—Lumet explains how painstaking labor and
inspired split-second decisions can result in two hours
of screen magic.
$30 Film School Michael W. Dean 2006 Filmmaking is
entering a new era. Mini-DV filmmaking is the new folk
music, the new punk rock, the new medium in which anyone
can tell their story. "$30 Dollar Film School, Second
Edition" is an alternative to spending four years and a
hundred-thousand dollars to learn the filmmaking trade.
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It is influenced by punk rock's "Do-it-Yourself" spirit
of just learning the basics and then jumping up on a
stage and making a point; and by the essence of the
American work ethic. This new edition of the bestselling
title includes new, improved, and updated chapters on
video and audio editing, plus a companion DVD-Rom loaded
with movies, shorts, and trailers from "graduates" of
the first edition.
The Filmmaker's Journey Chris Esper 2016-05-06 Based on
his 'vlog' of the same name, Chris Esper's "The
Filmmaker's Journey", gives up and coming filmmakers
advice based on Esper's successes, struggles, failures
and experiences.
The Documentary Film Makers Handbook Genevieve Jolliffe
2006-11-14 Features interviews with industry
professionals, on subjects as diverse as interview
technique, the NBC News Archive, music rights, setting
up your own company, pitching your proposal, camera
hire, the British Film Council, editing and
distribution. This book also includes in-depth case
studies of some of the successful documentary films.
Million Dollar Movie Michael Powell 1995 The late
director offers a behind-the-scenes look at the film
industry, detailing clashes with studio bosses and
critics, the destruction of his career, and the greats
with whom he worked
The Making of Rebel Without a Cause Douglas L. Rathgeb
2015-06-08 In 1954, troubled director Nicholas Ray
chatted at a dinner party about his controversial plan
for a film about middle-class juvenile delinquents. He
was told of a book, written by a prison psychologist and
owned by Warner Bros., called Rebel Without a Cause.
Though he was initially unimpressed, Ray adapted the
book into his own screenplay and Warner Bros. hired him
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to direct what would become a classic. From the
backgrounds of the many players to the pre-production,
production, and post-production of the film, this
complete history recounts every aspect of Rebel Without
a Cause from its rudiments to the 1955 Academy Awards:
the selection of cast and crew, legal fights, changing
screenwriters and the many variations of the story,
location scouting, auditions, script readings,
difficulties with the censors, romances and fights, the
editing, test screenings, and, of course, the death of
its star. Dozens of intimate anecdotes, from wardrobe
decisions to James Dean’s pranks, add rich detail. An
epilogue discusses the possible sequels, rights
conflicts, documentaries, musicals, and spin-off
attempts, and offers concluding words on the cast and
crew.
Rebel Without a Crew, Or, How a 23-year-old Filmmaker
with $7,000 Became a Hollywood Player/Robert Rodriguez
Robert Rodriguez 1995
Master Shots Vol 1 Christopher Kenworthy 2011 Master
Shots gives filmmakers the techniques they need to
execute complex, original shots on any budget. By using
powerful master shots and well-executed moves, directors
can develop a strong style and stand out from the crowd.
Most low-budget movies look low-budget because the
director is forced to compromise at the last minute.
Master Shots gives you so many powerful techniques that
you'll be able to respond, even under pressure, and
create knock-out shots. Even when the clock is ticking
and the light is fading, the techniques in this book can
rescue your film and make every shot look like it cost a
fortune. Each technique is illustrated with samples from
great feature films and computer-generated diagrams for
absolute clarity.
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Rebel Without A Crew Kerrie Noor 2019-11-29 A Rebel
Without a Crew is the third in the Planet Hy Man series
where every hero is a woman old enough to know better
and old enough not to care.
Spike Lee's Gotta Have it Spike Lee 1987 Reveals the
creative and production processes behind the low-budget
independent film "She's Gotta Have It," which became a
major critical and commercial success, and provides the
entire shooting script of the film
How Not to Make a Movie William Robert Carey 2021-01-25
Part memoir, part primer, part cautionary tale, this
book takes the reader along on a filmmaker's 12-year
journey through Hollywood Hell, culminating in the movie
Angels In Stardust (2016), starring Alicia Silverstone,
AJ Michalka and Billy Burke. Describing meetings with
producers, agents, managers, hustlers, wannabes and
famous celebrities, and how he overcame the host of
problems encountered while trying to produce a movie,
William Robert Carey's humorous and confessional
narrative illustrates why it takes a minor miracle, a
cabinet of liquor and plenty of Pepto-Bismol to complete
a film. Copies of his option agreement, script sales
contract and director's contract, crafted by LA
entertainment attorneys, are included as a valuable
guide for beginners.
How I Made A Hundred Movies In Hollywood And Never Lost
A Dime Roger Corman 1998-08-22 In these pages Roger
Corman, the most successful independent filmmaker in
Hollywood relates his experiences as the director and/or
producer of such low-budget classics Attack of the Crab
Monsters, The Little Shop of Horrors, The Raven, The Man
with the X-ray Eyes, The Wild Angels, The Trip, Night
Call Nurses, Bloody Mama, Piranha, and many others. He
also discusses his distribution of the Bergman, Fellini,
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and Truffaut movies that later won Academy Awards in the
Best Foreign Film category. Corman alumni—John Sayles,
Martin Scorsese, Jack Nicholson, Vincent Price, Francis
Ford Coppola, Peter Bogdanovich, Peter Fonda, Joe Dante,
and Jonathan Demme, among others—contribute their
recollections to give added perspective to Corman's
often hilarious, always informative autobiography.
Roadracers Robert Rodriguez 1998 The film Roadracers is
a homage to the juvenile delinquent films of the 1950s.
Robert Rodriguez took the title from the original film
and fashioned his own in a way that is much darker and
much more ironic than the original. In this book he
provides an account of the making of his film.
Something Like An Autobiography Akira Kurosawa
2011-07-27 Translated by Audie E. Bock. "A first rate
book and a joy to read.... It's doubtful that a complete
understanding of the director's artistry can be obtained
without reading this book.... Also indispensable for
budding directors are the addenda, in which Kurosawa
lays out his beliefs on the primacy of a good script, on
scriptwriting as an essential tool for directors, on
directing actors, on camera placement, and on the value
of steeping oneself in literature, from great novels to
detective fiction." --Variety "For the lover of
Kurosawa's movies...this is nothing short of must
reading...a fitting companion piece to his many dynamic
and absorbing screen entertainments." --Washington Post
Book World
The DV Rebel's Guide Stu Maschwitz 2006-12-23 Written by
Stu Maschwitz, co-founder of the Orphanage (the
legendary guerrilla visual effects studio responsible
for amazing and award-winning effects in such movies as
Sin City, The Day After Tomorrow, and Harry Potter and
the Goblet of Fire), this book is a must-have for all
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those budding filmmakers and students who want to
produce action movies with visual effects but don't have
Hollywood budgets. The Orphanage was created by three
twenty-something visual effects veterans who wanted to
make their own feature films and discovered they could
do this by utilizing home computers, off the shelf
software, and approaching things artistically. This
guide details exactly how to do this: from planning and
selecting the necessary cameras, software, and
equipment, to creating specific special effects
(including gunfire, Kung Fu fighting, car chases,
dismemberment, and more) to editing and mixing sound and
music. Its mantra is that the best, low-budget action
moviemakers must visualize the end product first in
order to reverse-engineer the least expensive way to get
there. Readers will learn how to integrate visual
effects into every aspect of filmmaking--before filming,
during filming and with "in camera" shots, and with
computers in postproduction. Throughout the book, the
author makes specific references to and uses popular
action movies (both low and big-budget) as detailed
examples--including El Mariachi, La Femme Nikita, Die
Hard, and Terminator 2. Note from the Publisher: If you
have the 3rd printing of The DV Rebel’s Guide, your disc
may be missing the data files that accompany the book.
If this is the case, please send an email to Peachpit in
order to obtain the files at ask@peachpit.com
Rebel Without A Crew Kerrie A Noor 2019-11-30 Planet H
Man has toppled under the coup of the century and Mex
must choose. Will she settle for her retirement fund or
politicians too young to take seriously? Planet Hyman is
at a lost as their new and callous leader takes a
sabbatical, she has found her "pleasure dome" and while
she learns there is more to life than a new manifesto, a
Downloaded from bariatriccookery.com on August 8, 2022 by
guest

coup rises to the occasion. With Mex hungover in
Scotland, there is little to stand in their way apart
from a hippy colony too chilled to care, a reporter with
no scruples, and a missing set of batteries. The coup
has plans to runs things the "proletarian way" they are
young, idealistic, and haven't tasted luxury yet. They
almost make it, grab the operations room, when their new
and callous leader arises from her pleasure dome and
grabs back her throne. Will Mex pick up her leathers and
defend the coupe, or return to her planet to recuperate
from a Scottish "good night out"? Rebel Without A Crew
is the quirky third book in the Planet Hy Man science
fiction comedy series. If you like high-mileage
heroines, fast-paced satire, and meticulously crafted
universes, then you'll love Kerrie Noor's otherworldly
farce.
If It's Purple, Someone's Gonna Die: The Power of Color
in Visual Storytelling Patti Bellantoni 2012-10-02 If
it's Purple, Someone's Gonna Die is a must-read book for
all film students, film professionals, and others
interested in filmmaking. This enlightening book guides
filmmakers toward making the right color selections for
their films, and helps movie buffs understand why they
feel the way they do while watching movies that
incorporate certain colors. Guided by her twenty-five
years of research on the effects of color on behavior,
Bellantoni has grouped more than 60 films under the
spheres of influence of six major colors, each of which
triggers very specific emotional states. For example,
the author explains that films with a dominant red
influence have themes and characters that are powerful,
lusty, defiant, anxious, angry, or romantic and
discusses specific films as examples. She explores each
film, describing how, why, and where a color influences
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emotions, both in the characters on screen and in the
audience. Each color section begins with an illustrated
Home Page that includes examples, anecdotes, and tips
for using or avoiding that particular color.
Conversations with the author's colleagues-- including
award-winning production designers Henry Bumstead
(Unforgiven) and Wynn Thomas (Malcolm X) and renowned
cinematographers Roger Deakins (The Shawshank
Redemption) and Edward Lachman (Far From Heaven)--reveal
how color is often used to communicate what is not said.
Bellantoni uses her research and experience to
demonstrate how powerful color can be and to increase
readers awareness of the colors around us and how they
make us feel, act, and react. *Learn how your choice of
color can influence an audience's moods, attitudes,
reactions, and interpretations of your movie's plot *See
your favorite films in a new light as the author points
out important uses of color, both instinctive and
intentional *Learn how to make good color choices, in
your film and in your world.
Rebel Without a Crew, Or, How a 23-year-old Filmmaker
with [dollars]7,000 Became a Hollywood Player Robert
Rodriguez 1996 In the world of American independent
film-making, no one has landed on the cinema map with
more explosive force than Robert Rodriguez did with El
Mariachi. And he did so with only one camera, no crew,
and a budget largely raised by subjecting himself to
medical experimentation. Written in an exceptionally
witty and straight-shooting style, this book will render
conventional film-school programmes obsolete. Exploding
the conventional wisdom that you need at least a million
dollars to make a feature film, Rodriguez clearly
demonstrates the countless ways to do for free what the
pros spend thousands on without a second thought.
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Rodriguez also offers an insider's view of the amazing
courtship he enjoyed with Hollywood. He presents an
entertaining tour of the Hollywood deal-making machine
as he navigates his way through studio meetings, pitch
sessions, and power lunches with the biggest names in
the industry. Candidly divulging the tactics and
tempting lures the warring studios used to win him over,
he admits that he barely escaped with his movie and his
soul intact. Rebel Without a Crew is both one man's
remarkable story and an essential guide for anyone who
has a celluloid story to tell and the dreams and
determination to see it through.
Rebel Without a Crew, Or, How a 23-year-old Filmmaker
with $7,000 Became a Hollywood Player Robert Rodriguez
1995 Describes the making of "El Mariachi" and
subsequent Hollywood negotiations for international
distribution
Independent Ed Edward Burns 2015-01-29 An entertaining
and inspirational memoir by one of the most prominent
practitioners and evangelists of independent filmmaking,
and the acclaimed writer, director, and actor (Saving
Private Ryan, Friends with Kids, Entourage) whose first
film—The Brothers McMullen—has become an indie classic.
At the age of twenty-five, Ed Burns directed and
produced his first film on a tiny $25,000 budget. The
Brothers McMullen went on to win the Grand Jury Prize at
the Sundance Film Festival in 1995, and established the
working-class Irish American filmmaker as a talent to
watch. In the twenty years since, Burns has made ten
more films (She’s the One, Sidewalks of New York, and
The Fitzgerald Family Christmas), while also acting in
big budget Hollywood movies (Saving Private Ryan), hit
television shows (Entourage and Mob City), and
pioneering a new distribution network for indie
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filmmakers online and with TV’s On Demand service (“why
open a film in twenty art houses when you can open in
twenty million homes?”). Inspired by Burns’s
uncompromising success both behind and in front of the
camera, students and aspiring filmmakers are always
asking Burns for advice. In Independent Ed, Burns shares
the story of his two remarkable decades in a fickle
business where heat and box office receipts are often
all that matter. He recounts stories of the lengths he
has gone to to secure financing for his films, starting
with The Brothers McMullen (he told his father:
“Shooting was the twelve best days of my life”). How he
found stars on their way up—including Jennifer Aniston
and Cameron Diaz—to work in his films, and how he’s
adhered religiously to the dictum of writing what you
know, working as if he was just starting out, and always
“looking for the next twelve best days of my life.”
Chronicling the struggles and the long hours as well as
the heady moments when months of planning and writing
come to fruition, Independent Ed is a must-read for
movie fans, film students, and everyone who loves a
gripping tale about what it takes to forge your own path
in work and life.
On Directing Film David Mamet 1991 Describes the basic
principles of film making, argues that directing is an
extension of screenwriting, and explains how films tell
stories
How to Shoot a Feature Film for Under $10,000 Bret Stern
2002-08-20 Right now, you're wondering, "Gee, what kind
of information is in this cute yet stylish guide?" Sure,
there are a bunch of other books that will take you
through the filmmaking process, and if your name is
Beaver Cleaver, you might be interested in them. But you
should know that filmmaking is a war, and this book will
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lead you through it like no other. These pages contain
information learned from years spent in the filmmaking
trenches. Anyone with a credit card can rent a camera
and buy film stock -- but who can: Rent a camera for two
weeks and pay for only two days? Set the exposure on the
camera without a light meter? Feed a crew of twenty with
yesterday's chicken soup? Not many. You want more? Then
turn the book over and crack her open. Still here? Fine
-- we'll do it the hard way: This book will tell you how
to shoot a sex scene, tell you what a stinger is. And if
you need help writing your script, we'll give you some
scenes to copy right into your screen-play -- and yes,
we even provide the characters. In short, everything you
need to know about filmmaking in the real world is in
this book. Everything. We'll even help you select the
proper baseball cap so you can look like a big-time
director. Now start reading. Let's make film history.
Kazan on Film Elia Kazan 1999-06-22 Drawn from a wealth
of interviews, the author presents an intimate portrait
of the Academy Award-winning director of such films as A
Tree Grows in Brooklyn, detailing his moviemaking
genius, relationships with celebrities, inner feelings
and thoughts on the movie industry, and much more.
Filmmaking on the Fringe Maitland McDonagh 1995 Provides
candid interviews with low budget filmmakers who have
made exploitation films their specialty, including
Zalman King, Wes Craven, Jim Wynorski, and Paul Bartel
Rebel without a Crew Robert Rodriguez 1996-09-01 Famed
independent screenwriter and director Robert Rodriguez
(Sin City, Once Upon a Time in Mexico, Spy Kids,
Machete) discloses all the unique strategies and
original techniques he used to make his remarkable debut
film El Mariachi on a shoestring budget. This is both

rebel-without-a-crew

one man's remarkable story and an essential guide for
anyone who has a celluloid story to tell and the dreams
and determination to see it through. Part production
diary, part how-to manual, Rodriguez unveils how he was
able to make his influential first film on only a $7,000
budget. Also included is the appendix, "The Ten Minute
Film Course,” a tell-all on how to save thousands of
dollars on film school and teach yourself the ropes of
film production, directing, and screenwriting. A perfect
gift for the aspiring filmmaker.
Rebel Without a Crew (Dillons/Sunday Times Edition)
Robert Rodriguez 1997-03-01
What They Don't Teach You at Film School Camille Landau
2000-08-16 Two filmmakers who've beaten the system give
the real dope on what it takes to get your movie made Do
you have to go to film school to get your movies made
No, say two young entrepreneurs who survived the grind.
Here they offer 140 strategies for making movies no
matter what. Amateurs as well as seasoned veterans can
pick up this entertaining and incredibly useful guide in
any place--at any point of crisis--and find tactics that
work. Whether it's raising money or cutting your budget;
dealing with angry landlords or angry cops; or jumpstarting the production or stalling it while you finish
the script, these strategies are delivered with funny,
illustrative anecdotes from the authors' experiences and
from veteran filmmakers eager to share their stories.
Irreverent, invaluable, and a lot cheaper than a year's
tuition, this friendly guide is the smartest investment
any future filmmaker could make. Strategies from the
book include: Love your friends for criticizing your
work--especially at the script stage Shyness won't get
you the donuts Duct tape miracles Don't fall in love
with cast or crew (but if you do...)
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